
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     OCTOBER 25, 2020 

 

JESUS’ TIME:  The children loved learning about 

Joshua this week.  God’s children marched around 

the city of Jericho 7 times, and blew the trumpets, 

and shouted.  Then God made the city walls come 

tumbling down!     

 

FALL is such a fun time of the year! We continue to 

learn about all kinds of things, like pumpkins, 

spiders, and why the leaves turn colors in the fall.  

The students enjoyed learning about the letter Ee, 

eggs, and elephants! 

 

TURN IN YOUR BUTTER BRAID ORDERS BY THIS 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30!   You can sell butter braids all 

week.  To sell online, click on the link below, and 

follow the instructions: 

https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/RegisterSeller

/f11e0529-56e2-407f-bca7-2cb0acf6cf2e 

This fundraiser will be used to help purchase an 

access control entry (FOBs) for the main entrance of 

the school.  The top seller will receive a $25 gift card 

from our Scrip Program.  The top-selling class will 

receive a pizza party.   

 

EVEN THOUGH WE CAN’T WEAR COSTUMES TO 

SCHOOL, THE PRESCHOOLERS WILL ENJOY SOME 

FUN HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES IN THEIR 

CLASSROOMS THIS WEEK. If your child wants to 

dress up and see his/her school friends in costume, 

come to our FALL FESTIVAL on Saturday, October 31.  

It is an outdoor event for families. This Friday, 

October 30, videos from some of the classroom 

Halloween activities will be posted on our Facebook 

page.  If you are not on Facebook, you can text your 

child’s teacher, and she can send you the video via 

text. 

FALL FESTIVAL IS THIS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 31 AND 

WE HOPE YOUR FAMILY JOINS US!  There will be a 

chili cook-off from 11-12 Noon, and a Trunk-or-

Treating event from 12-1:00.  Sign up here for the 

chili, to help, or to decorate your car: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4CAAAC2B

A4F85-fall 

For the Chili Cook-off, there will be index cards upon 

arrival to list all of the ingredients used.  Our Board 

of Christian Education has volunteered to serve the 

chili.  There will be ballots to vote on your favorite 3 

chili recipes.  The top 3 winners will have their 

names engraved on a plaque, which ever-so-proudly 

hangs in the school cafeteria. 

For the Trunk-or-Treat, you pick your theme, and 

decorate the trunk or back of your vehicle.  You are 

also responsible for purchasing and handing out 

treats.  We ask that you have a plan to be the one to 

hand out the treats while practicing hand sanitizing.  

We want to keep from having multiple hands digging 

through the candy bowls. 

Kids are allowed to dress-up in costumes. Please 

keep in mind that this is a FAMILY FRIENDLY, GOD-

PLEASING event.  Make sure that costumes are 

tasteful and appropriate. If you are uncertain, you 

can always ask. 

In case of bad weather, and we have to cancel the 

event, there will not be a make-up date.  We are 

praying for good weather! 

 

THANKSGIVING BREAK: is the week of November 

23-27.  There will be no morning preschool classes 

that week.  Childcare will be available Monday, 

Tuesday, and Wednesday.  Watch for a childcare 

sign-up sheet, beginning November 9.  

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30:  DEADLINE FOR TURNING IN BUTTER 

BRAID ORDER FORMS.   

 

TRINITY’S FALL FESTIVAL:  OCTOBER 31 11 A.M. – 1 P.M 

 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13: Pick up your butter braid orders at the 

school. 

 

NOVEMBER 23-27: THANKSGIVING BREAK.  NO MORNING 

PRESCHOOL.  CHILDCARE PROVIDED MONDAY THROUGH 

WEDNESDAY VIA ADVANCED SIGN-UP.  
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